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The Holy Bible
"Who are the fallen angels? Elizabeth Clare Prophet tears the mask from the ancient deceivers of
mankind, exposing their profile of evil and tracing it back to the fall of heavenly angels into human
bodies. This important book shares what early texts had to say about the existence of fallen angels and
takes us behind the world of appearances to explore a perspective that is shocking yet profoundly
hopeful. You will learn about the strategies and tactics of the fallen angels and how they amass power
and control as well as the unparalleled opportunities we have today to create great transformation in
times of intense challenge and change."

Fallen Angels Oracle Cards
Lucifer said "I will ascend into heaven" Have you ever wondered where the story of the fall of Lucifer
originated? Was Satan really once a beautiful heavenly angel named Lucifer? Did God cast Lucifer out of
heaven because he was filled with pride? Did Satan lead an ancient rebellion of one third of the angels
against God? DECONSTRUCTING LUCIFER delves deep into the history of the story of Lucifer to answer these
and many other questions about Satan and his origins. Investigate the earliest sources in order to
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determine who was responsible for the story of Lucifer and its ultimate adoption as a mainstream
teaching. Hebrew, Greek, and Latin word studies will serve to illuminate the relevant passages of
scripture for you, uncovering their proper meaning. In the end, you will be equipped with answers to the
toughest questions about the origin of Satan, the source of evil in the world, and the sovereignty of
God in allowing them to exist.

Angels and Demons
As sales of Hagee's current New York Times bestseller, Four Blood Moons, continue to soar, hundreds of
thousands of readers have had their thirst whetted to know what is to come at the end of this world . .
. heaven itself! Hagee's national media power assures another mega-bestseller.

The Lost Years of Jesus
Leading scholars explore the tradition, rooted in Genesis 6, of “the Watchers,” mysterious heavenly
beings who became the focus of rich cosmological and theological speculation in early Judaism. Chapters
trace the development of the Watchers through the Enoch literature, Jubilees, and other early Jewish and
Christian writings.

An Introduction to the New Testament and the Origins of Christianity
The ancient books of Genesis and Enoch tell us that sprit beings known as the Watchers descended to the
Earth, had sex with women, and begat a hybrid race of offspring known as the Nephilim. Such tales are as
old as humanity itself. These histories and accounts of visitations and subsequent mixed-blood, alienhuman races comprise the bulk of the world's myths, legends, religions, and superstitions. The Rise and
Fall of the Nephilim examines: Elohim and the Bene Ha Elohim—God and the Sons of God The Watchers: UFOs,
extraterrestrials, angels, infiltrators, and impregnators Biblical and apocryphal sources from Enoch to
Moses The role of the Fae, Elves, Elementals, and ancient gods What if the old spiritualities and
religions weren’t just legends? What if there was something living and breathing beneath the surface, a
tangible interlinking of religious thought and spirituality, science and myth, inter-dimensionality and
cold, hard fact? The Nephilim walked among us and still do today.

Fallen Angels and the Origins of Evil
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Angela is one of 10 daughters of two fallen Angels who came to Earth to keep a war from erupting in
Heaven over a forbidden affair. Hidden secrets come to light regarding the Angel clan and Angela fights
to save her family from an evil that seeks to control Earth and all its inhabitants.

The Book of Enoch
This book considers the early history of Jewish-Christian relations focussing on the fallen angels.

From the Ashes of Angels
Enoch's encounter with the "fallen angels" known as "Watchers" prompted a daring expose on their true
identity. But, why was the Book of Enoch lost for 1500 years? Contains all the Enoch text and research
parallels. (Philosophy/Metaphysics)

Giants, Fallen Angels, and the Return of the Nephilim
In some ways this book is a sequel to The Pillars of Tubal Cain by Nigel Jackson and Michael Howard, in
another way it is a prequel in the sense that it expands on the material and themes specifically
contributed by the author to that book. However it also stands on its own as a concise, popular and
reader-friendly introduction to this mysterious, and sometimes obscure and sinister, subject.

Memoirs of a Fallen Angel
"The Bible isn't about religion, it's about our history." Origins of Evil is a study into the history of
Evil, the hierarchy of these demons, and the connection to the UFO phenomena through genetic
manipulation. Planet Earth is the domain of Satan and therefore rages a massive eternal battle of good
verses evil with the Fallen Angels and their offspring, the Nephilim, against Mankind, Satan, and God.
Included is a neoteric translation of the Testament of Solomon, showing the existence and practice of
Demonology during biblical times and how those forces are still prevalent today. Evil does indeed exist
and is all around us.

Fallen Angels
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1896 Translated from the Slavonic by W.R. Morfill. Reader in Russian and the other Slavonic languages.
Edited, with introductory notes & indices by R. H. Charles, M.A., Trintiy college, Dublin & Exeter
college, Oxford. (1896). the Secrets of Enoch is.

Fallen Angels and the History of Judaism and Christianity
The King James Bible for ebook readers, desktops, tablets and phones. Including Old Testament and New
Testament, this is a wonderful tool that keeps the scriptures at your fingertips. The translation that
became the Authorized King James Bible was begun in 1604 and in 1611 was published by the Church of
England, under the direction of King James. The translation was done by forty-seven Church of England
scholars, the New Testament coming from the Greek Textus Receptus (Received Text), the Old Testament
from the Masoretic Hebrew text, and the Apocrypha from the Greek Septuagint (LXX), except for two Esdras
from the Latin Vulgate.

Fallen Angels
Darkly romantic. A dangerous new paranormal thriller for fans of all things supernatural. Before Earth
there was Heaven, a place of immortality and subservience, a place where angels existed to watch the
world transformuntil one angel changed everything. Gabriel may have been the first of the archangels to
feel love and compassion, but teaching Lucifer to feel started the beginning of the end. Angels aren't
free to love, to lust, to want. They are God's servants, his eyes and ears, his pure beings. Or at least
they were. After falling for Gabriel with all her beauty and eternal hope, Lucifer refuses to return to
his subservient ways. He wants more than the hand he was dealt with all its immortality and reverence.
He wants to be free. But freedom comes at a price Struck from Heaven and the one he loves, Lucifer is
banished to Earth to live as a mortalbut even without his wings, he'll never be fully human. And he'll
never let go of his rage against the one who cast him out. When Lucifer discovers the power of his
angelic blood, God's precious humans in all their sins and freedom become the pawns in Lucifer's
unwavering revenge. A new race is set to emerge. A race to reveal the ugliness of humanity. Through it
all, Gabriel refuses to lose faith in Lucifer and the man she knows he truly is. Now her fellow
archangels plan to use her against himbut will she be Lucifer's downfall or his savior? A tale of
unquenchable rage, deception, and eternal love.

The Rise and Fall of the Nephilim
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Fallen Angels by Walter Dean Myers is a young adult novel about seventeen-year-old Richie Perry, a
Harlem teenager who volunteers for the Army when unable to afford college and is sent to fight in the
Vietnam War. Perry and his platoon—Peewee, Lobel, Johnson, and Brunner—come face-to-face with the
Vietcong, the harsh realities of war, and some dark truths about themselves. A thoughtful young man with
a gift for writing and love of basketball, Perry learns to navigate among fellow soldiers under
tremendous stress and struggles with his own fear as he sees things he’ll never forget: the filling of
body bags, the deaths of civilians and soldier friends, the effects of claymore mines, the fires of
Napalm, and jungle diseases like Nam Rot. Available as an e-book for the first time on the 25th
anniversary of its publication, Fallen Angels has been called one of the best Vietnam War books ever and
one of the great coming-of-age Vietnam War stories. Filled with unforgettable characters, not least
Peewee Gates of Chicago who copes with war by relying on wisecracks and dark humor, Fallen Angels
“reaches deep into the minds of soldiers” and makes “readers feel they are there, deep in the heart of
war.” Fallen Angels has won numerous awards and honors, including the Coretta Scott King Award, an ALA
Best Book for Young Adults, a Booklist Editors Choice, and a School Library Journal Best Book. Fallen
Angels was #16 on the American Library Association’s list of the most frequently challenged books of
1990–2000 for its realistic depiction of war and those who fight in wars.

Fallen Angels and the Origins of Evil
The problem of evil has challenged mankind ever since the dawn of intelligence. Why is there evil in the
world and why do pain and suffering come upon those who do not seem to deserve it? Written in a simple,
popular style, Bamberger's book, first published in 1952, will appeal to anyone who, no matter what his
own answer to the question may be, is curious to learn how it has been answered in the past or is being
answered by others in our own age. The author traces the history of the belief in fallen angels in
Judaism, Christianity and Islam, and assembles a variety of tales and superstitions -- some grotesque,
others quaint and humorous. His presentation also reveals a basic divergence between Judaism and
Christianity in their respective attitudes toward the devil. The concluding chapter of the work deals
with the return of the devil to prominence in contemporary religious thought and shows how Judaism seeks
its own solution to the problem of evil. The book contains an extensive bibliography, notes, and index.

The Watchers in Jewish and Christian Traditions
One of the most fascinating and strategic topics in ancient texts is the record of fallen angels,
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giants, and UFO's. Fallen angels and giants are shrouded in mystery and belong to the age of pyramids
and other great wonders of the world. It is an epoch that was destroyed by God's judgment, a flood,
which left the world everlastingly changed, the evidence of which is found in the tales, folklore, and
traditions of many cultures around the world."There were giants in the earth in those days; and also
after that, when the sons of God came in unto the daughters of men, and they bare children to them, the
same became mighty men which were of old, men of renown" (Genesis 6:4).This vivid language defines the
conspiracy of evil which has beset our world. The ancient books, Enoch and Jubilees, tell us of a race
of nephilim, which are hybrids, alive in history and today, fathered by fallen angels. Strange as this
may seem, the Lord declares that this conspiracy of evil is to be repeated before His return.
Consequently, it is important from the standpoint of both understanding history and understanding the
future that we understand these events.The world is in a slumber, asleep with the dream of a better
tomorrow. While dark forces of fallen angels are arrayed against us, many today write about the
approaching juggernaut of the apocalypseand well they should! Few, however, know or understand that
fallen angels have brought us to this apocalypse, this apex of human history.The end of the world as we
know it is about to take place. A storm is gathering, so terrible as to cause men's hearts to fail them
for fear; we must not approach this coming apocalypse unaware and unarmed.

The Book of Giants
"Did rebel angels take on human bodies to fulfill their lust for the “daughters of men”? Did these
fallen angels teach men to build weapons of war? That is the premise of the Book of Enoch, a text
cherished by the Essenes, early Jews, and Christians but later condemned by both rabbis and Church
Fathers. Elizabeth Clare Prophet examines the controversy surrounding this book and sheds new light on
Enoch’s forbidden mysteries. She demonstrates that Jesus and the apostles studied the Book of Enoch and
tells why Church Fathers suppressed its teaching that angels could incarnate in human bodies. Fallen
Angels and the Origins of Evil takes you back to the primordial drama of Good and Evil, when the first
hint of corruption entered a pristine world—earth. Contains Richard Laurence’s translation of the Book
of Enoch, all the other Enoch texts (including the Book of the Secrets of Enoch) and biblical
parallels."

Deconstructing Lucifer
"“Reads like a detective thriller! It picks you up and never lets go of you.” —Jess Stearn, bestselling
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author of Edgar Cayce, The Sleeping Prophet Ancient texts reveal that Jesus spent 17 years in the
Orient. They say that from age 13 to age 29, Jesus traveled to India, Nepal, Ladakh and Tibet as both
student and teacher. For the first time, Elizabeth Clare Prophet brings together the testimony of four
eyewitnesses—and three variant translations—of these remarkable documents. She tells the intriguing
story of how Russian journalist Nicolas Notovitch discovered the manuscripts in 1887 in a monastery in
Ladakh. Critics “proved” they did not exist—then three distinguished scholars and educators rediscovered
them in the twentieth century. Now you can read for yourself what Jesus said and did prior to his
Palestinian mission. It’s one of the most revolutionary messages of our time."

The Origin of Evil Spirits
Are you prepared for what is about to happen? Giants, Fallen Angels and the Return of the Nephilim will
discuss Biblical prophecies of giants on the earth, the Last Days demonic plot of engineering genetic
hybrids, and what all of it has to do with Israel and the Middle East. In this book, you will receive
answers to these questions and more… Have tribes of giants ever walked this Earth? Why are there massive
and precise “prehistoric” megalithic structures throughout the world? Was early man a Neolithic Stone
Age caveman or did he receive knowledge from other sources? Are aliens actually fallen angels? Who are
the Nephilim, and are they returning to Earth? Discover how important these questions are, from both a
personal and global perspective. Read this book and open your eyes to the dangers that await mankind,
and humanity’s only hope.

Fallen Angels
Evil walked the earth when angels fell. Evil stalks us now in disembodied spirits; immortal wraiths once
clothed in flesh when angel and women bred; spirits released from their fleshly prisons when their
bodies were destroyed for drinking the blood of men. Evil also lives inside of the common man; set free
when pride kills reason and eats integrity whole. There is evil that entraps us and evil that tugs from
within. But neither have control until we choose to relent. Evil is a choice of action, of thoughts
entertained too long, of arrogance pushing aside the last vestiges of compassion. Evil resides within
the problem of choice. What is evil? Could it be as simple as pernicious selfishness? Could it be the
drive for immediate gratification without regard for others? Man's life is limited; one hundred years or
less. But, the souls of angel and watcher are eternal. Consider how much evil can be wrought through the
millennia of immediate gratification on an eternal scale. By contrasting and comparing ancient texts
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such as Enoch, Jasher, Jubilees, the Bible, and various others containing stories of the creation of
angels, demons, and man, a full and panoramic history of evil is produced. In this history the startling
revelation of the descent of man and angels, and the evolution of evil on earth is clearly revealed.

The Book of the Secrets of Enoch
IT ALL HAPPENED SO FAST One minute the two space Hab astronauts were scoop-diving the atmosphere, the
next they'd been shot down over the North Dakota Glacier and were the object of a massive manhunt by the
United States government. That government, dedicated to saving the environment from the evils of
technology, had been voted into power because everybody knew that the Green House Effect had to be
controlled, whatever the cost. But who would have thought that the cost of ending pollution would
include not only total government control of day-to-day life, but the onset of a new Ice Age Stranded in
the anti-technological heartland of America, paralyzed by Earth's gravity, the "Angels" had no way back
to the Space Habs, the last bastions of high technology and intellectual freedom on or over the Earth.
But help was on its way, help from the most unlikely sources . Join # 1 national bestsellers Larry Niven
and Jerry Pournelle and Michael Flynn in a world where civilization is on the ropes, and the
environmentalists have created their own worst nightmare: A world of Fallen Angels At the publisher's
request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital Rights Management).

Forbidden Mysteries of Enoch
Traces the aftermath of the 1996 Venice opera house fire, an event that devastated Venetian society and
was investigated by the author, who through interviews with local figures learned about the region's
rich cultural history.

Fallen Angels, the Watchers, and the Origins of Evil
How do we account for the explosion of demonic activity in the New Testament? Archie T. Wright examines
the trajectory of the origin of evil spirits in early Jewish literature. His work traces the development
of the concept of evil spirits from the Hebrew Bible (Genesis 6) through post-biblical Jewish
literature. "I would in fact recommend this book, not because of the answers it gives, but the questions
it raises." -- Philip R. Davies in Journal of Semitic Studies 55 (2010) "This work is marked by several
strengths. First, Wright shows an impressive command of the primary and secondary literature. Second,
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this writer appreciates Wright's tendency to express cautious conclusions regarding historical and
source-critical matters. These qualities are especially helpful in a work dealing with the reception
history of a given text. Third, Wright has an extremely helpful discussion of the identity of the
nephilim of Gen. 6:4 (80-83)." -- Mark D. Owens in Faith & Mission 24 (2007), pp. 68-70

Origins of Evil
This book, first published in 2002, offers an authoritative and accessible introduction to the New
Testament and early Christian literature for all students of the Bible and anyone interested in the
origins of Christianity. It is designed primarily for undergraduate courses in the New Testament,
biblical studies and early Christianity. Delbert Burkett focuses on the New Testament, but also looks at
a wealth of non-biblical writing to examine the history, religion and literature of Christianity in the
years from 30 CE to 150 CE. An appendix containing translations of primary texts allows instant access
to the writings outside the canon. With this textbook and the Bible, the student should therefore have
all the necessary basic texts. The book is organised systematically with questions for in-class
discussion and written assignment, step-by-step reading guides on individual works, special box
features, charts, maps and numerous illustrations designed to facilitate student use.

Demons, the Devil, and Fallen Angels
This ground-breaking and provocative book presents new and astonishing interpretations of ancient
history, mythology and world religions that will call many established beliefs into question. In Gateway
of the Gods, author Craig Hines invites readers to reconsider preconceived notions concerning Biblical
theology in light of recent scientific discoveries and inquiries concerning the nature of the universe.
This fascinating exploration reveals a number of ideas that have been suppressed and obscured behind
layers of symbolism and misguided propaganda for thousands of years until now. Why is it that so many
world cultures share details of an event when fallen angels descended upon the earth and fathered hybrid
offspring called the Nephilim? Is it possible that these beings used "gateway" technology housed within
pyramids and holy temples to travel between the heavenly and earthly realms? Do the latest advances in
theoretical physics lend credibility to the idea that otherworldly beings might reside in dimensions
parallel to our own? Do the recorded voices of the "dead," known as Electronic Voice Phenomena (EVP),
indicate that we may be able to communicate with these other realms? Was a secret message embedded
within ancient texts that could only be revealed after we have attained the knowledge and technology
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necessary to understand it? Does this message offer a solution to the approaching environmental disaster
that scientists warn will be more devastating to human civilization than any others in recorded history?
Drawing from a variety of historical sources and years of meticulous research, the author weaves
together a compelling argument involving a range of seemingly disparate topics that when considered
together, formulate a radically new narrative concerning the history and destiny of the human race.

Ancient Paganism
In the beginning… Three brothers – Gabriel, Michael and Lucifer. Royalty. Archangels. United in devotion
to their father and all his works. But when Lucifer learns of their father’s latest creation – a new
race, fashioned from crude matter and yet made in his image – he is consumed with resentment. Why have
he and his angelic kind been overlooked? After a bitter confrontation, Lucifer is cast out, doomed to an
eternity of exile and punishment. Unrepentant, he vows he won’t suffer alone. Mankind has made a
powerful enemy – one determined to lure it into darkness and torment any way he can… “There could be no
bigger canvas for film-making.” – Mark Ordesky (Executive Producer – Lord of the Rings); “Alec not only
re-frames pre-history; she also imaginatively illustrates how the realm of spirit impacts the
contemporary material world.” Ileen Maisel (Executive Producer for the Golden Compass) “This is the best
work of fiction I have read since the last installment of Dean Koontz’ Frankenstein series” Jim McDonald
– 1340Mag – Online Entertainment Magazine.

Fallen Angels
Using only the Bible, Dead Sea Scrolls, the writings of the ancient rabbis, and the writings of the
ancient church fathers, this book puts together the history of the creation of the angelic beings, the
fall of Lucifer and his angels, the fall of Azazel, and the fall of Samyaza and his angels. Learn the
history of the Nephilim (giants) both pre-flood and post-flood. Find details of many angels, demons, and
nephilim in the dictionary at the back of the book. Even find out the exact location on earth of the
fallen angel Azazel. Brought to you from Biblefacts Ministries, biblefacts.org

Hebrew Bible

Fallen Angels: Watchers and the Witches Sabbat
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The devil goes by many names, and his tribe is legion. Throughout human history, we have been obsessed
with the dark opposites of God and angels, light, and mercy. Whether it is our religious and sacred
texts, folklore and myths of old, legends, fairy tales, novels, or the movies and television shows of
today, the dark entities enthrall us, terrify us, and remind us of the dualities of life. But where did
they originate? Are they real? Does every religion or region of the world include them? Exploring over
two dozen religious traditions, myths, folkloric and spiritual traditions, the world of the
supernatural, and the demons, the Devil, and fallen angels in today’s pop culture, Demons, the Devil,
and Fallen Angels is a comprehensive resource of the many faces of the devil, his minions, ominous
deities, and the darker side of nature and ourselves. From ancient demon worship to modern Satanism, the
bloody era of the Inquisitions and later witch burnings to the Satanic Panic of the late-twentieth
century, and secret occult societies to Hitler's involvement with demonology, this book covers it all.
Readers will learn about the key figures in history associated with demons and the Devil, the worshiping
of the dark forces, and the lives of Aleister Crowle, John Dee, and Anton LaVey, as well as well-known
figures who were alleged Satanists, some of whom may surprise you! Also featured are dozens of examples
of links between demons/fallen angels and aliens, cryptids, apparitions and poltergeists, and IDEs
(interdimensional entities). Were the demons of the Bible possibly ancient alien visitors? Are alien
abductions and poltergeists really demons in disguise? Is Slender Man a modern day demonic entity or
totally fake? This fascinating look at Satan, evil spirits, and their 10,000-year history has 120
photographs, drawings, and illustrations to bring the portraits of over 200 demons and fallen angels to
shivering life. Demons, the Devil, and Fallen Angels also includes a helpful bibliography and an
extensive index, adding to its usefulness. It is a comprehensive, clear, and objective look at a subject
that fills most people with fear and dread. Yet the presence of dark angels continues to remain a part
of our human experience, our popular culture, and our spiritual understandings. Come and explore the
shadowy side of existence and its integral part of our nature.

Gateway of the Gods
Fallen Angels by Elizabeth Clare Prophet brings you the entire Book of Enoch plus a well-researched
exposure of the forces that sought to keep it out of your hands. Was it suppressed so you would not
recognize the work of the fallen angels outplaying in today's headlines? A must-read - figure out what
are the real battle lines on planet Earth!

The Fall of Lucifer
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Darkly romantic. A dangerous new paranormal thriller for fans of all things supernatural.Before Earth
there was Heaven, a place of immortality and subservience, a place where angels existed to watch the
world transformuntil one angel changed everything. Gabriel may have been the first of the archangels to
feel love and compassion, but teaching Lucifer to feel started the beginning of the end. Angels aren't
free to love, to lust, to want. They are God's servants, his eyes and ears, his pure beings. Or at least
they were. After falling for Gabriel with all her beauty and eternal hope, Lucifer refuses to return to
his subservient ways. He wants more than the hand he was dealt with all its immortality and reverence.
He wants to be free. But freedom comes at a price Struck from Heaven and the one he loves, Lucifer is
banished to Earth to live as a mortalbut even without his wings, he'll never be fully human. And he'll
never let go of his rage against the one who cast him out. When Lucifer discovers the power of his
angelic blood, God's precious humans in all their sins and freedom become the pawns in Lucifer's
unwavering revenge. A new race is set to emerge. A race to reveal the ugliness of humanity.Through it
all, Gabriel refuses to lose faith in Lucifer and the man she knows he truly is. Now her fellow
archangels plan to use her against himbut will she be Lucifer's downfall or his savior? A tale of
unquenchable rage, deception, and eternal love.A paranormal angel, vampire novella. This is a Blood
Bound Origins story that links to the Blood Bound Series, which dives further into today's world of
pureblood vampires and a war between mortal enemies that's mixed with a fiery taste of forbidden
romance. http: //bit.ly/bloodboundseries Through this short story, the characters of Lucifer, Gabriel,
and Michael evolved, demanding an epic story of their own. To follow their path of destruction, desire,
lies, deception, betrayal, and immortal love, come check out the full Fallen Angel series: http:
//bit.ly/fallenangelseries

Fallen Angels
Take a journey with the artist and writer Petar Meseldzija, who tells how he was allowed unparalleled
access through the Invisible Curtain and into the land of giants. A year in the making, this book’s
sixteen paintings and nearly ninety drawings bring to life Petar’s experiences on this journey and
secrets uncovered, going back to ancient times. He shares stories of new discoveries that free giants
from the murky abyss of myth and a forgotten past. Told in three stages, The Book of Giants includes the
illustrated stories The Giants Are Coming, recounting a dynamic clash that lasted one hundred years; The
Little Kingdom, where a giant befriends a nation of humans and becomes their adamant protector against
ferocious invaders; The Northern Giants, who embrace the warrior spirit through countless battles; Giant
Velles, the story of ignorance and how the strength of goodness perseveres; and The Great Forest,
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wherein the author discovers little creatures called the keppetz and relates his experiences spent with
ogres while on his quest to meet the Golden One and to determine the purpose of his journey. Through the
strength of his own power, he discovers his blessings, his limitations and finally his personal myth.
Furthermore, you will discover why giants made a push into the underground, followed by their exodus and
deliverance to a new land. You’ll also learn why the myth of giants is still alive, why their time spent
with humans remains elusive and why giants prefer to remain hidden in their world. Join Petar Meseldzija
on his journey of discovery.

The City of Falling Angels
Ancient Paganism explores the false religion of the ancient pre-flood world and its spread after Noah's
Flood into the Gentile nations. Quotes from the ancient church fathers, rabbis, and the Talmud detail
the activities and beliefs of both Canaanite and New Testament era sorcery. This book explores how,
according to biblical prophecy, this same sorcery will return before the Second Coming of Jesus Christ
to earth. These religious beliefs and practices will invade the end time church and become the basis for
the religion of the Antichrist. Wicca, Druidism, Halloween, Yule, meditation, and occultic tools are
discussed at length. This book is brought to you by Biblefacts Ministries, Biblefacts.org

Fallen Angel
Every legendary villain has a story of intrigue and a character ultimately more flawed and fascinating
than his hero counterpart. These fallen angels are no exception - cast out from heaven, the subversive
spirits in this deck have committed at least one of the seven deadly sins to secure their place in the
legions of the damned. The cards in Nigel Suckling's oracle are similarly rich with experience, and
devilishly direct - Zepar, the angel who makes women love men, reveals the complications of an affair;
Gusion, who can discern the past, present and future, calls to let intuition rule; while Shax, who has
the appearance of a stork, warns people to protect their wealth. Choose a card for daily insight, or lay
them out for a reading. The accompanying book reveals the card's meaning, and explains each angel's
history. The illustrations, by artist Sarah Perkins, have been specially commissioned to evoke the dark
charm of these fascinating, mysterious creatures, all of whom offer a special message.

Fallen Angels and the Origins of Evil
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Vita Daphna Arbel investigates depictions of the emblematic Eve that are embedded in one of the most
influential accounts of Adam and Eve after the Hebrew Bible, namely the apocryphal Greek Life of Adam
and Eve (GLAE) from late antiquity.

The Three Heavens
The Book of Enoch was denounced, banned, and "lost" for over a thousand years--until in 1773 a Scottish
explorer discovered three copies in Ethiopia. This book examines the controversy surrounding The Book of
Enoch, and sheds new light on Enoch's forbidden mysteries.

Fallen Angel

The Book of Fallen Angels
According to Scripture, our struggle is not against "flesh and blood, but against principalities,
against powers, against the rulers of the darkness of this world, against spiritual wickedness in high
places", Ephesians 6:12. In this ground-breaking book, you will come face to face with the two most
opposing spiritual forces operating in our world: angels and demons. These are not figments of our
imagination, but are alive and real at this very moment. Discover seven specific facts we need to know
about spiritual beings. Fight with the assurance that the war was wont at Calvary and ultimate victory
is on the way!

Forming Femininity in Antiquity
A book of Jewish myth and thinking, the Book of Enoch was a book that was widely used in the first
century as a point of reference in Jewish belief. While it is largely unknown exactly when the book was
written, it was known to have been written by the time of the New Testament since a passage in the book
of Jude comes from this source. While not canonical, this book is an interesting tool to enlightening
the myths Jews held onto at the time of Biblical writing.
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Provides convincing evidence that angels, demons, and fallen angels were flesh-and-blood members of a
giant race predating humanity, spoken of in the Bible as the Nephilim. • Indicates that the earthly
paradise of Eden was a realm in the mountains of Kurdistan. • By the author of Gateway to Atlantis. Our
mythology describes how beings of great beauty and intelligence, who served as messengers of gods, fell
from grace through pride. These angels, also known as Watchers, are spoken of in the Bible and other
religious texts as lusting after human women, who lay with them and gave birth to giant offspring called
the Nephilim. These religious sources also record how these beings revealed forbidden arts and sciences
to humanity--transgressions that led to their destruction in the Great Flood. Andrew Collins reveals
that these angels, demons, and fallen angels were flesh-and-blood members of a race predating our own.
He offers evidence that they lived in Egypt (prior to the ancient Egyptians), where they built the
Sphinx and other megalithic monuments, before leaving the region for what is now eastern Turkey
following the cataclysms that accompanied the last Ice Age. Here they lived in isolation before
gradually establishing contact with the developing human societies of the Mesopotamian plains below.
Humanity regarded these angels--described as tall, white-haired beings with viperlike faces and burning
eyes--as gods and their realm the paradise wherein grew the tree of knowledge. Andrew Collins
demonstrates how the legends behind the fall of the Watchers echo the faded memory of actual historical
events and that the legacy they have left humanity is one we can afford to ignore only at our own peril.
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